Faculty Evaluation Committee

Sept. 12, 2007

Members present: Lynette Macfarlan and Linda Uhlenkott (co-chairs), Jo Dean, Sharon Sutherland, Karen Martin, Laurie Walsh, Scott Nielsen, Lijuan Zhai,.

Lynne Owens was unable to meet because of her teaching schedule.

The committee discussed using the SIR II evaluation form which is commercially produced and tabulated. One of the most positive aspects of the SIR II is that it is arranged in categories; these categories can be the basis of a faculty enrichment program at GBC. 

The evaluation committee recommends that all faculty use the new evaluation form as a pilot. The VP’s and the President have all verbally supported the creation of a comprehensive faculty evaluation system. Lynette and Linda will be meeting with the vice presidents to talk about funding the use of a commercial form this year.
The committee agreed to use the evaluation with fulltime faculty first, then work with adjunct faculty.
The committee decided to meet with separate departments to help them begin the process of creating a comprehensive faculty evaluation system. Departments will begin by using Form 1A to gather the information for categorizing the faculty roles. The committee is recommending teaching, creative/scholarly activities, institutional service and community service, recognizing that some outliers may exist.

A faculty evaluation committee member will facilitate the meetings with departments to explain a short history of the evaluation process, describe where we want to go, and give departments the deadlines. Committee members should have met with the departments by our next evaluation meeting and bring a report of their meetings.
The committee also created a timetable for the entire process.

Oct. 26 – Complete step 1. 

Nov. 30 -- Complete step 2.

Jan. 11-- Complete step 3.

Feb. 29 -- Complete steps 4 & 5.

Mar. 28 -- Complete step 6.

May 16 -- Complete steps 7 & 8.

SIR II is putting on a webinar on Sept. 18 which several members of the committee will attend.

